
 
 

 

  

 

3 January 2018 

 

 

The Board of the Dandenong Ranges Community Finance Limited (DRCFL) 

are pleased to advise that we have renewed our Franchise Agreement 

with Bendigo and Adelaide Bank Limited (Bendigo) until early 2020. This 

renewal covers all three of our branches, namely Upwey, Belgrave and 

Cockatoo/Gembrook Community Bank® branches. 

Our Board looks forward to continuing our successful partnership with 

Bendigo. 

 

 

 

John Waters 

Chairman  


